
Headteacher’s Message 

Thank you to all those that donated cakes and support the cake sale to raise 

money for the Bible society on Wednesday. We raised nearly £120!  

Don’t forget Monday launches anti-bullying week. Mrs Hodgson will be leading 

a whole school worship on Monday. To kick the week off, don’t forget the      

children can come to school wearing odd socks on Monday 14th November.  

On Friday the 18th November after school, there will be a fair trade stall in the 

main entrance of school. There will be a range of items available to buy from 

chocolate to Christmas gifts. Please do come along and have a look.  

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: peace 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

14.11.22—Children can 

wear odd socks to school 

30.11.22—Y5 Advent   

worship—parents wel-

come (9:00am) 

03.12.22—Jingle Jog AM 

08.12.22—Carol Concert 

at St Mary’s Church—6pm 

13.12.22—EYFS Nativity 

Performance 10am 

14.12.22— Y1 and Y2 Na-

tivity Performance 10am 

15.12.22—Christmas 

lunch, if you are a junior 

pay via Eduspot if your 

child usually has a packed 

lunch but would like a 

Christmas Lunch.  
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PTFA News 

We’re really excited to be doing our ‘Jingle Jog’ on the morning of the 3rd  December. Our 

brand new PTFA column is further on in this newsletter with further information about the 

PTGA This will be a regular feature.  More information on the Jingle Jog is further on in this 

newsletter. We’re also doing our Christmas raffle. More details to follow. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that animal rescue groups in 

countries around the world are seeing a jump in the number of animals being 

brought to their shelters, as household finances are squeezed. One of the main 

causes is though to the cost of living crisis, which has meant many different costs 

have increased. This includes pet food ingredients such as meat, grains and micro-

nutrients, all of which have become more expensive in recent months. The             

children considered the question, ‘Should more be done to help rescue pets?’ Our 

‘Picture News at Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

Reflection Time 

‘Greater love has no-one than this than to lay down one’s life for his friends.’ 

                                                                                                                John 15:13 

This week in our worship, we have been looking at remembrance. We talked about the meaning of 
the poppy and why it is important to remember those who have fought and died in conflict. We 
also talked about remembering those who are currently fighting in wars. Jesus said ‘blessed are 
the peacemakers’. We hope that one day we will see a world of peace.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fundraiser for Brain Cancer 

One of our Y5 pupils and some of his friends will be walking 13 miles from    
Lytham to Fleetwood to raise money for a relative, who is currently battling 
brain cancer.  The family/friends and public are donating and organising various 
events to raise money to help with further treatment for both Dave and other 
patients battling this cancer. If you can help and support one of our pupils with 
this very worthwhile cause, please use the following link: 
 

 https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/copitfordave?
utm_term=d7a5PBpVj 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/copitfordave?utm_term=d7a5PBpVj
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/copitfordave?utm_term=d7a5PBpVj


 

 

PTFA Column 

Welcome to our second monthly PTFA column where we update you on all our upcoming events. This month will 
be all things Christmassy!  
 
We are so happy to announce that after months of hard work we have finally had the go ahead to host our very 
first jingle jog. So get your Christmas hats at the ready and your trainers on, this is going to be some festive family 
fun for us all to enjoy. This will take place on Saturday 3rd December with registration starting from 9.30am in the 
Junior Playground where you will receive your festive jingle wristband, for the warm up to start at 9.45. The Jingle 
Jog will be a 2km family walk, jog or run starting at school, through Hurst Grange Park and returning back into the 
junior playground where everyone will receive a  medal. Please see our poster for details and we will send you a 
link through Eduspot where you can  register. We can't wait to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our second Christmas Event will be the Christmas Grand Prize draw where you can buy tickets to be  
entered into an amazing raffle with a plethora of prizes, some which Include match day tickets to Preston  
North End and Bolton Wanderers, vouchers for the Flower bowl, crazy golf at Dino Falls, Euxton Footgolf 
and Rascals play centre. A variety of items from Puma, including Golf Umbrellas, holdalls and rucksacks,  
along with a four-person voucher for Penwortham Golf Club, a Photography Voucher and an MOT  
voucher for Bennetts Garage. We would however, be very grateful for any donations of raffle prizes that 
anyone could offer from a business or company.  
 
As a PTFA we would love to welcome any new parents who would wish to join us as we truly believe this  
next year will one of the most exciting yet. We have so many new ideas for us all to enjoy, however, we  
always welcome new and fresh thoughts around how we can raise funds to help support our school and  
ultimately our children's education. If you think you'd love to join but you worry about time as you are busy, 
please don't let that stop you, just get involved as and when you can. If you would like to know more about 
joining the PTFA or even just helping out then please do get in touch as we would love to hear from you.  
 
Thank you all for reading and we look forward to seeing you all soon. 
 
Kirsty Glaister 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Darker Nights and Winter Weather 

 

As we head through Autumn and into Winter, please do ensure children 
have coats/ waterproofs in school. 

If in a car, please also take care and show consideration when parking 
up or driving near school. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Please see the menu above for an upcoming ‘Christmas’ Special lunch.  If your junior child/
children usually have a packed lunch, and would like to have the special lunch, please pay £2.35 
via the Eduspot link.  If your child usually has a school dinner, they will automatically have the 

special lunch. 

If your Infant child has a packed lunch and would like the lunch, just contact the office and they 
can be added on for the day, no payment is required as all infants are on universal free school 

lunches. 

DEADLINE FOR PAYMENT/INFANT REQUEST:- FRIDAY 9TH DECEMBER 2022 

SPECIAL LUNCH IS ON THURSDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2022 



 

 

 

 



Don’t forget, if you need childcare after 
school B.O.O.S.H Club still have places 
available MONDAY TO THURSDAY. Please 
email booshchildcare@gmail.com or 
phone: 07341898448 if you would like to 
enquire about a place. 




